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Happy Holidays!

NFLT EARNS RETIRED TEACHERS OF ONTARIO 
SERVICE AWARD GRANT

North Frontenac Little Theatre has earned 
a grant of $1000 from the Retired Teachers 
of Ontario for a “Service to Others Award”. 
The welcomed gift will go toward the 
purchase of a new sound system for back-
stage and onstage use.

The RTO Service to Others Award is 
designed to support community pro-
grammes with an education related 

theme, often involving children, disadvan-
taged groups, culture and heritage.

NFLT has been entertaining the com-
munity of Sharbot Lake and its environs 
with live theatre for some forty years. Its 
mission components include a sense of 
inclusion, the fostering and showcasing of 
local talent and partnering with our com-
munity at large.

RTO “Service to Others 
Award Grant” awarded 
to North Frontenac 
Little Theatre and 
Edith Rankin Memorial 
United Church, 
Kingston, November 15, 
2018. 

(left to right)  Brian 
Robertson; Dennis 
Quaid: President, RTO; 
Pam Giroux; Nina 
Jenkins; Jeff Siamon
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AUDTIONS!
The Boy Wonder
January 15 & 16 7:00 p.m.

GREC Cafetorium
INFO: www.nflt.co/playbill.html

Happy Holidays to All

WONDER of wonders we did it again, 
put on a great show by all accounts, 
with Jeff Green confirming that 

perception in his glowing review in the Fronte-
nac News. Everyone involved in this production 
should feel proud of what we accomplished in 
just 2 months. As I watched people leaving the 
auditorium I observed their happy faces and 
knew we had achieved our goal: creating a com-
edy all could enjoy.

Now preparations begin for the Spring pro-
duction, a brand new musical written by our own 
Jeff Siamon. We will be looking for a production 
crew very early in January to get this show off to 
a running start. I know Jeff will be giving more 
information about “The Boy Wonder” in this 
newsletter.

A brainstorming meeting was held last week 
to discuss the 40th Anniversary of NFLT next 
year. Thanks to all who attended and contributed 
to our lively discussions. Jan Leavitt recorded all 
the ideas presented and these will be printed up 
in the next newsletter.

Merry Christmas to all! Have a safe and happy 
holiday and let it snow, let it snow, let it snow.
Happy Trails
Pamela Giroux
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Forty Years and Counting

Alice in Wonderland, Spring 1979

Our first production!

Hair Today, Gone Tomorrow

Fall 2004
The Little MermaidSpring 2018

Oliver!, Spring 1990


